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Covid Vaccination Programme

We are currently in the process of working with the Local Health Board, Public Health Wales and the Welsh Government to help administer vaccines to the local population.  There is a strict priority list for us to adhere to and we await the delivery of vaccine to the surgery before we are able to organise and commence our own vaccination clinics.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As soon as we have more information to share we will publicise it on our website and via social media (Facebook). Please do not be tempted to contact the surgery for more details at this moment in time, we are working as quickly as possible to react to the information we are being provided. We will be in contact with the patients requiring immunisation according to the priority list set out by the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation as soon as we can.  Please follow these links for further information. 

https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/immunisation-and-vaccines/covid-19-vaccination-information/

https://gov.wales/coronavirus


Many thanks for your patience and understanding whilst we work through these extraordinary times. We are grateful for your kindness shown.
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